
 

 
 
 
10 February 2014 
 
RE: NURSERY FIRE STATION VISIT  

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

During our themed learning about ‘People who help us’ the Nursery children have the 

exciting opportunity to visit the local Fire Station on Wednesday 19 February. 

The children will leave from school in the morning on school buses. In groups we will 

be shown around the fire station buildings and the fire engines. They will see the various 

tools and hoses that the fire fighters use and watch a demonstration of the firefighters 

scaling a building and using their ladders.  We will return to school by bus in good time 

for lunch as usual. 

  

Please complete the permission slip below and return to your child’s class teacher as 

soon as possible.  We will of course need volunteers to accompany us, if you would like 

to join us please contact your room parent direct.  

 
Kind regards, 
 
The Nursery Team 
 

 
PERMISSION SLIP: : : : NURSERY FIRE STATION VISIT WEDNESDAY 19 

FEBRUARY    
Please complete and return to your child’s classroom teacher as soon as possible. 
    
I give permission for ______________________ in class Nursery ________________ 

to attend the Fire Station Visit on Wednesday 19 February. 

Emergency Contact details:  

Name ______________________________  Relationship to child ________________ 

Mobile number ________________________  (Please ensure switched on) 

I authorise BISS staff to take necessary action in the event of medical emergency. 

Please detail any allergies/medical conditions we should be aware of: 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Signed (Parent/Guardian) ________________________________________________  

Print name ___________________________________________________________ 

I would like to join you on your visit ______ (Please tick if you would like to come) 


